
 

Upgrade to Trade Management System (TMS) Postponed 
This technical notice aims to inform you that the upgrade to the Trade Management System scheduled for                 
Monday, July 27, 2020 as communicated in the technical notice 20-011 ​has been postponed to a later date. 
 
 
IMPORTANT 

● Any client which had scheduled the deployment of the Bourse’s ​Trade Management            
application onto their workstations to process trades in the ​production environment, must            
postpone​ this activity until further notice. 

● The upgraded Trade Management System remains available for clients wishing to test the upcoming 
Average Pricing functionality in the General Test Environment (GTE) downloadable via this link: 
https://www.m-x.ca/_tms/Trade_Management_Install_V14_16_2_0.exe 

 
 
Please direct any question, comment or request for additional information, to our Technical Support Desk. 
 
Technical Support Desk 
Toll-free : 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone : 514-871-7872 
Email : MarketOps@tmx.com 
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